
From: Gus [g.Sininger@seii.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2003 11:58 AM 
To: qadvocate@msn.com 
Cc: Bill Petrie; Art Perry; Everett Dale Sprous; Ray Barradale 
Subject: Stinger Model for Air Park on Ballot 
 
I agree that it will be complete then. 
I like the ballet idea but leave the money blank. Let the board approve 
the model and lets see what it will cost first. I may have a price by our 
meeting. Jerry has a company they deal with on base and he is going to 
give me the name of them to make contact with. 
I have another meeting with the Air Park personnel again on Monday to go 
over the placement of the pedestal for the plaque and the model. 
I'll let you know next week. 
Gus 
 
From: "Wayne" <qadvocate@msn.com> To: "Gus" <g.Sininger@seii.net>; 
<RetCMSgt@aol.com> Cc: "Art Perry" <APerry9567@aol.com>; "Everett Dale 
Sprous" <edspro@juno.com>; "Ray Barradale" <raynsue@ptd.net> Sent: 
Wednesday, August 06, 2003 12:46 PM Subject: RE: Memorial time change 
 Sounds like a good plan to me and it really makes the Memorial area more 
"complete" for all of us "119ers".  Plus, it will give the next board 
something to work on. 
 I can include a ballot topic (for the ballot I plan on sending prior to 
the Reunion this year, as well as hard-copy ballots for those who don't 
have e-mails) requesting a "go not-to-exceed $2000 (or whatever number 
seems realistic)" for the next board without them having to go back to 
the whole membership to get that going. Wayne 
 
From: Gus [mailto:g.Sininger@seii.net] Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2003 
8:08 AM To: RetCMSgt@aol.com Cc: Wayne Laessig; Art Perry; Everett Dale 
Sprous; Ray Barradale Subject: Re: Memorial time change 
 Bill For your info I am working on the placement of an AC-119 K Model at 
the Aircraft on Hurlburt. 
 What we have come up with and looks like it will get approval will be to 
place the Model on the original pedestal of the 119G/K. The only thing is 
it cant not be over 16" wingspan , which makes it what height it can be. 
It would be mounted like they mount model aircraft on a stand. We put a 
small plaque with it and say what we think should be on it. 
 Does this make any since to you? 
 This can be done at the 2005 reunion don't you think.? 
 Thanks Gus 
 
From: <RetCMSgt@aol.com> To: ""Gus"" <g.Sininger@seii.net> Sent: 
Wednesday, August 06, 2003 7:58 AM Subject: Re: Memorial time change 
 Will do 


